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End-Semester 1 Reports – Parent/Student/Teacher Interviews
Wednesday – 26th July, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians

You are invited to attend Parent-Student-Teacher interviews which will be held for Years 7 to 12 from 3:00pm to 6:30pm on Wednesday 26th July, 2023 to discuss your student’s End-Semester 1 Report. These interviews are with your Student/s’ Care Class Teacher/s.
Reports will be issued during the interview. 

Bookings for these interviews are to be done via the Compass App or the Compass website. The link below takes you to the help guide page of Compass for instruction on how to book your interview time (referred to as Parent-Teacher Conference). 

https://www.compass.education/guide#section-09

Interview location:  Argo and Pegasus in the Library; Orion in Senior HQ; Leo in Performing Arts Block. 

We look forward to seeing you and your student here at Clontarf Beach State High School to discuss your student’s progress.

If further assistance is required, please phone the office on 3480 4777 between 8:30am and 3:30pm.

Yours faithfully

Mr C Tewes					Ms J E House
Deputy Principal				Principal
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